
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CLINTON COUNTY AREA SOLID WASTE AGENCY 

INCLEMENT WEATHER SHUT DOWN POLICY 
 

Weather conditions occasionally create situations that are dangerous to staff and 

customers or unacceptable according to the sanitary disposal permits issued for 

facilities owned and operated by the Clinton County Area Solid Waste Agency 

(CCASWA). At these times, it may be appropriate for one or more Agency facilities to 

close to the public. 

 

In the event that one or more facilities will be closed, the Director will give as much 

advance notice as reasonable given weather conditions. 

 

Inclement weather conditions that may lead to temporary closure to the public include, 

but are not limited to: 

-Winds gusting in excess of 40 miles per hour 

-Sustained winds in excess of 35 miles per hour 

-Flooding on or near the facility 

-Snow or ice that limit visibility and/or vehicle mobility 

-Those situations identified as dangerous for travel by the Iowa Department of 

Transportation or National Weather Service 

 

If facilities are to be closed due to inclement weather conditions, then major customers 

and media outlets shall be notified. 

 

This policy was approved by the CCASWA Board of Directors on April 13, 2017. 


